
Notice of Exemption to Key Decision Process 
Exemption to procure support for the Future High Street 

Fund Application 
 

 
This report requests an exemption to the Council’s regular procurement process 
to secure support for its application to the Future High Streets Fund. An 
exemption is sought due to the timescales and funding requirements of the 
funder (Ministry of Communities, Housing and Local Government).  
 
It was not possible for the Council to meet the requirement for publishing this 
notice 28 days in advance of the decision due to the availability of information 
from the funder and lack of Officer capacity to respond. This has been resolved 
with the appointment of the Programme Manager – Town Centres to coordinate 
the bid.  
 
 
Guy Collier 
Programme Manager Town Centres 
Development Services 
Warwick District Council 


